
SAVE THE DATE!    SAVE THE DATE! 
 
 

ATTENTION JEWISH UNDERGRADS 
 

The Hillel Council Regional Student Board of New England 
cordially invites you to come 

B           bbin’ in the Harbor 
A Regional New Year’s Party 

(celebrating the new academic year 2003-04 and the new Jewish year 5764) 
 

Tuesday, September 16, 2003 
Rowes Wharf, 7-10 p.m. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Join Jewish undergrads throughout New England for Regional 

Hillel’s fantastic boat cruise around the Boston Harbor! 
 � Dance to the DJ 
 

� Meet new people!  
� Learn how you can get involved in the Boston Jewish Community!  

� Get High Holiday Information! 
 

For more information call Hillel Council of New England 
(617) 353-7210 x30 or www.hillelcouncil.org 
SAVE  
Bobbin’ in the Harbor is sponsored in part by  
The Regional Student Board of New England 
the Soref Initiative for Emerging Campuses, 

Hillel: The Foundation for Jewish Campus Life 
 Jewish Student Projects 

 and Hillel Council of New England 
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